From: Julian Paren <julian.paren@gmail.com>
Sent: 28/01/2019 17:08:53

Subject: Treasurer's Report for TBI Meeting 29 January 2018



I attach a copy of all the transactions in December and a comparison of the credits and debits to our account in 2018 April to December compared to 2017 April to December. 

Our current balance is £26,059.46.  £25,410 was the March 31 2018 figure.  

I have still to do the Gift Aid for 2017/18.  It is on my to do list.

TBI benefited to income of £187.60 for Gardeners Question Time. Vouchers for the speakers totalled £75 and the hall has yet to be paid for.  A great success.

All payments submitted before 21 January have been paid.

